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SAFETY ALERT: The Town of Paradise has discovered 
compromised roads and culverts 

 
Paradise, Calif.​​ ​​– The Town of Paradise has discovered a creek culvert was 
compromised due to fire damage on Wagstaff Road at Clark Road.  
 
Please be advised that in addition to the closure of Wagstaff Road, crews are working to 
assess and identify additional culverts and roads within Town limits that may be 
compromised. 
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